
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 27 -  Friday 29th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the new term in school, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.  We are really excited about all 

of the exciting learning that will take place this term.  We have many exciting events planned—do have a look 

at the dates list.  We have tried to include all of the important dates for 

this term ready for your calendars.  The weather has been very kind to us 

this week and we have all enjoyed some super outdoor adventures, 

Nursery are working very hard on their garden and enjoying being in the 

outdoors.  Class 3 had a wonderful day at the Eden Project, the children 

were a credit to you and the school.  Our woodland is looking beautiful 

and it is delightful to see all of your children enjoying the outdoors.  Watch 

this space for trip information that will be coming out soon for Class 1 and 

2…. 

It leaves me now to wish you a lovely Bank Holiday weekend, what a treat! 

Kind regards, Mrs Bancroft 

Kindness, Curiosity, Teamwork, Courage, Resilience, Respect 

Advanced Notice of School Closure for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee—6th June 2022 

In celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, the DfE have amended the school year to allow schools to 

close for  an additional day.  Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery will be closed to staff and pupils on 

Monday 6th June 2022 to ensure we are meeting the DfE regulation and to allow our staff, pupils and their 

families to celebrate this amazing occasion!   

We will be holding our own celebrations in school on Friday 27th May—a traditional street party with  

afternoon tea for our whole community to enjoy.  More information will follow in the coming weeks. 

NEXT WEEK YOU NEED TO KNOW….. 

School is closed on Monday 2nd May for Bank Holiday 

There will be NO more SATs booster club for Y6 on Mondays. 

 



After School Clubs 

Tuesday—Choir Y2-6 

Tuesday—Plymouth Argyle Football Y3-6. Sign up following the link below. 

Wednesday—Summer sports club—Y1-6—collection 4.15pm 

https://argylecommunitytrust.co.uk/school-clubs/north-devon-east-cornwall-asc/  

Booking for Choir and Summer sports club is made via the Arbor app. Booking closes on 3rd May.  

Xmas4schools Jubilee Art 

Thank you to all those who completed the Forms to view Jubilee Art, the portal is now open for 9 days and 

you will have received a link to access your child’s picture. If you wish to purchase an item, £1 of every sale 

will go towards school funds and items will be here in time for our Jubilee celebration on the 27th May.  

Lunches 

Please ensure all lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 2nd May. Booking closes at midnight so you 

will not be able to order for next week on Bank Holiday Monday. 

Sun hats and sun cream 

As we come into the warmers months we will be making the most of our wonderful outdoor facilities. Please 

can you apply sun cream to your BEFORE they arrive at school in the morning and make sure all children 

have a sunhat to wear. There is NO need for your child to bring a bottle of sun cream into school.  

Dates 

2 May 22—Bank Holiday 

9 May 22—KS2 SATs week 

19 May 22—Tempest Class Photos 

27 May 22 —Jubilee Tea Party 

30 May 22 – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Non-Pupil day        

16 June 22—Surfs Up day 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

6 July 22—Sports Day 

14 July 22—Class 3 production, evening performance 

22 July 22—End of year celebration 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

5 September 22—Inset 

6 September 22– Inset 

7 September 22—Autumn terms begins 


